
 
 

ERIE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY 
INTEROFFICE  MEMORANDUM 

June 1, 2021 
 
 
 

To:  Jerome D. Schad, Chair 
  Peggy A. LaGree, Vice Chair 
  Michele M. Iannello, Treasurer 
 
From:     Karen A. Prendergast, Chief Financial Officer 
 
Subject:  2021/2022 Insurance Renewals 
    
 
 The Authority’s insurance policies are set to renew on July 1, 2021.  Some of the larger 
policies the Authority is seeking to bind are general liability, automobile, property, cyber, public 
officials, umbrella, and workers compensation coverage.   
 
 Lawley Agency, LLC will present a preliminary renewal package at the board meeting on 
June 10, 2021, including potential carriers, the type and the extent of coverage, and the estimated 
cost for each policy.   The final renewal package will be included for board consideration at the 
June 24, 2021 meeting with a resolution authorizing the Chief Financial Officer to sign renewal 
applications binding coverage for the 2021/2022 period. 
 
 If you have any questions before the June 10th meeting, please call me and I would be 
happy to discuss the upcoming renewal with you. 
  
   
  
 
 
 
cc T. McCracken 
 M. Murphy 
 R. Stoll 
  
  


